Summer Baseline Concussion Testing
We have had several baseline testing dates at North Allegheny scheduled for this summer at North Allegheny. Those dates are:
· June 20th – at NASH’s Computer Lab (2nd floor – Room 244) at 10:00am
· July 16th – at NASH’s Computer Lab (2nd floor – Room 244) at 10:00am
· July 31st – at NASH’s Computer Lab (2nd floor – Room 244) at 10:00am
· August 6th – at NAI’s Computer Lab (Room #210) at 10:00am
Please arrive no later than 9:50am! The test will start PROMPTLY at 10:00am.
If you cannot make any of these summer dates, you will need to have your child tested at a UPMC Concussion Clinic (Cranberry or South Side location). If you get a concussion test through the UPMC Concussion Clinic, please email Patti McClure the date your child took the baseline test and the Passport Number assigned to your child. That would have been handed to you on a small sheet of paper and/or emailed. Without that information provided to Patti McClure, your child’s baseline test will not be counted. Here is the link to register for a baseline test through UPMC:
https://www.upmc.com/services/sports-medicine/services/concussion/baseline-testing
Please remember - We do not accept baseline tests from Pediatrician offices, only outside tests performed at the UPMC Concussion Clinics are accepted.

